

Letter to Parent & Parental Permission Form

Dear Parent,

Tipperary Children and Young Peoples Services Committee (TCYPSC) is a newly established all-county committee that brings together the main statutory, community and voluntary providers of services to work together for better outcomes for children and young people, aged 0 – 24 years. We are currently developing our first strategic plan and want to gather **the views of children**, **aged 5 – 12 years** in our county regarding <u>areas such as health</u>, <u>learning</u>, <u>safety</u>, <u>economic security and connectivity</u> as it affects them.

We are asking children to complete the anonymous **on-line survey** at this web-link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/tipp2016

The responses from this survey will be collated and examined to help to identify what issues the Tipperary CYPSC needs to address in the best interests of children in our county.

If you do <u>not</u> wish your child to participate, please co April	omplete slip below and return to the school by
Kind Regards,	
Ruairí Ó Caisleáin, CYPSC Coordinator. Tel. (052)6176686 / 087-9953835	
Permission Slip	
I do not give permission for my child	to take part in the TCYPSC on-line survey
Signed	
Parent/Guardian	